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The State of Maryland has requested a Presidential declaration for Hurricane Sandy. 
As we await this decision, attached is some information for Private Non-Profit 
Organizations, so that they can collect their data and costs associated with Hurricane 
Sandy.   
 
Estimated costs should be submitted to the Local Office of Emergency Management 
Office.  Specific questions should also be directed to the Local Office of Emergency 
Management since each jurisdiction has their own process of handling FEMA 
reimbursement requests.  If a Private Nonprofit Organization does not have this 
contact information, please ask them to go to the MEMA website:  
 mema.maryland.gov   and then choose the tab MEMA Community.The Emergency 
Managers are listed on the left side. 
 
The use of generators and fuel are eligible expenses.   
 
 

http://mema.maryland.gov/

